
 

  

 

Evergreen Heights Elementary School  
School District: Auburn 
 
School Location: Auburn 
 
Began participating in the Green Schools Program: December 2016 

 
Level One of the Green Schools Program: Achieved in May 2017 
 

Waste Reduction and Recycling (Level One) 
· Evergreen Heights Elementary School achieved a recycling rate of 58 percent. 

· Waste reduction and recycling (WRR) practices were promoted and fun facts were 

shared via all school announcements. 

· Students were invited to join the Green Team and were trained by the school 

custodian to help sort during lunch, clean up after lunch, and help collect extra 

recyclable materials. 

· The Green Team created informational posters to display at sorting stations 

around the school to educate students about correctly sorting their waste into 

recycling, composting, and garbage bins. 

 

For more information about this school’s participation in the King County Green 

Schools Program, contact: 

Rachel Collins, assistant principal 
rcollins@auburn.wednet.edu 

Scott Weide, Auburn School District resource conservation manager  
sweide@auburn.wednet.edu 
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